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September 14, 2020

Join the Georgia Chapter's Senior Section!

Dear Dr. Colleague

We are members of the newly established Senior Section Organizing Committee of the Georgia
Chapter, American Academy of Pediatrics.  We would like to invite you to join our Section. 
Participation is flexible with minimal time commitment. There are no additional costs! Membership
is open to pediatricians age 55 and older. It is part of your AAP and Georgia Chapter dues.  The
information and resources provided support the activities and interests of full and part-time
practitioners, academic physicians, those in non-traditional careers and individuals considering
personal and career transitions.

Many great reasons to join! – Benefits for you: 

Access to the AAP Senior Section List Serve, Webinars and Newsletters*
Have access to a wide variety of resources for career and personal transition.
Specific educational programing at the Spring and Fall Conferences.   
Additional opportunities for advocacy for children and families at the local, state, and
national levels and volunteer opportunities, including international locations.
Connections with other chapter members who share common interests and career goals.
Time commitment for 2020 - Attendance at a 1hour virtual Zoom meeting in the fall, one
brief “meet and greet” virtual meeting. No conflicts with other Chapter initiatives.

Benefits for the Georgia Chapter:

The Georgia Chapter Senior Section will be one of 5 chapters selected to be part of an
advocacy pilot project in development with the National AAP Section on Senior Members.
Increase the number of Georgia Chapter pediatricians who are knowledgeable in child and
family advocacy and are available to actively work on these efforts.
Increased numbers of Georgia Chapter pediatricians who will serve as supporters and
mentors for early career pediatricians.

To activate your membership in the Georgia AAP Senior Section, please click here to complete
the survey.  Thank you for all that you do, and for being a dedicated member of the GA AAP. If
you have questions, please feel free to contact our assigned staff member, Noreen Dahill at
ndahill@gaap.org.

Sincerely,

Wyndolyn C. Bell, M.D., FAAP                                    Jan Fitzgerald-Soapes, MD, FAAP 

Co-Chair Senior Section                                              Co-Chair Senior Section

*If a senior pediatrician is not a member of the National AAP SOSM, there will be a $20/year charge. Pediatricians
who are not National AAP or National SOSM will not have access to the National Listserv.  GA- Chapter members
will have access to the GA SOSM Listserv as part of their GA Chapter dues.
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